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Closure of Capital Project No. 2186 – Waste Management 
Strategic Plan 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That $408,000 be transferred from the Recycling Stabilization Reserve to Capital 

Project #2186 – Waste Management Strategic Plan to bring the account balance 
to zero, and that the Capital Project be closed; and 

2. That $45,000 from the Recycling Stabilization Reserve be transferred to Capital 
Project #2184 - Waste Characterization to support waste diversion planning 
studies. 

 
History 
At the November 6, 2017 Standing Policy Committee on Environment, Utilities & 
Corporate Services meeting, a report of the A/General Manager, Corporate 
Performance Department, dated November 6, 2017 was considered. 
 
Attachment 
November 6, 2017 Report of the A/General Manager, Corporate Performance. 
 


